
From: amy pan [mailto:amygo924@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2012 3:58 PM 
To: Solorio, Eric@Energy 
Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov; 
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov; martiemerald@sandiego.gov; 
SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov; davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; 
loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us; JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; 
RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us; RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; 
Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov; susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov; 
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov; gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov 
Subject: stop quail brush power plant 
 

Petition to the Staff of the California Energy 
Commission and All Agencies 

Please categorically reject any proposals by any entity to construct a power plant alongside 
Mission Trails Regional Park.  The Quail Brush Power Plant will negatively impact anyone who 
lives, works, or attends school nearby, and anyone who frequents the park.  The tranquility of our 
open-space park, a local and national treasure, with historical, geographic, and wildlife 
preservation value, will be adversely affected. 

Additionally, local communities cannot afford the property value decreases, and even stringent 
air quality standards will not prevent a diminished air quality from the plant’s emissions.  Our 
health and the lives of our children and elderly depend on your decision.  To construct a power 
plant anywhere near Mission Trails, which has long been designated Open Space, and not an 
industrial area, is neither rational nor necessary.  Please halt the present siting of the Quail Brush 
Generation Project. 

Amy Pan 

Santee, CA 
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